Dear Parents of our NV(@Home students,

As we transition to in person learning on an everyday basis for our
NV@School students, we are going to be shifting some of the methods
we have been using to deliver instruction and assess student

learning. NVMS teachers will begin providing more paper/pencil,
notebook work, and hard copies of reading material for our

students. Therefore, we will be asking NV@Home parents to
periodically come to the school to pick up hard copies of books,
assignments, reading materials and other items necessary for the school
week. For example, in our Book Groups, the NV@Home students will
be in a group, therefore they will need to stop by the office to pick up the
book, and in math we will be assigning work out of the math book,
therefore students will need the math book and/or the worksheet that
goes with the day's lesson. This will also provide an opportunity for
students to turn in work they have completed at home.

We will have a 6th grade, 7th grade, and 8th grade box in the front entry
(South Entrance) area outside the office. If your child's teacher notifies
you that you have items to pick up for your child, they will be available
on Wednesdays to pick up from 7:30am until 6:00pm. The materials
will be in an envelope or Ziplock bag with your child's name on it.

We are also recommending that you have a printer available as there will
be some assignments the students will prefer to print out, complete and
then send a picture to the teacher of the completed work.

Finally, if you want your child to transition from NV@Home to
NV@School, please notify the office as soon as possible as there may be
a waiting period in order for teachers and staff to adjust classes to
accommodate and create space for the returning students.

Please call the Middle School Office if you have any questions. 360-
966-7561.



